
 

 

 
         Date: 09 Dec 2023 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

One more week to go before our Book Week will start!  

The students are excited already and many are asking if it can start earlier. If you have time, please 
discuss with your child all the events that we have planned. Here is the slideshow.  

Here are some reminders based on questions from students this week: 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/docs.google.com?p=eyJzIjoiaDRpR1hYUUFCQ25hbzc3SmFaZURPaWRoMkFVIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbVxcXC9wcmVzZW50YXRpb25cXFwvZFxcXC8xb095S1lVbzRkTnNlZTBzclMtMFhyQUxFMGFrSDhKMlg5bF9HTmsyd2Zoa1xcXC9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5nXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiMGIwNjIxNDRiNGM2NGQzZDhlYzc4YWU4YWRmNDVmY2JcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCJiNjM4NjkwOThlNjBlMzI4NjE0NzQxZDc2MThiYTc4NTZkNDdjNWExXCJdfSJ9


 

 

 

Author Visit with Dr. Melissa Giglio and Daisy Geddes (Feb 27th/28th) 

• If you’d like a personalized copy of the book to give your child, the deadline is 

February 24th 

• Here is the Google Order Form  

• Books will be delivered on the author visit dates (Feb 27/28) 

  

 

  

Book Fair (February 28th to March 2nd, 2023) 

• Located on the 4th floor 

• Parents and caregivers welcome to shop 8:00-8:30 and 3:00-4:00 with students  

• Classroom teachers will also bring students up as a class to the fair 

• Purchases are optional 

• Cash, octopus and credit cards are accepted 

• We suggest cash/octopus to be placed in wallet or envelope with their names clearly 

written inside 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/forms.gle?p=eyJzIjoiN3lmQzI1MlVZQ1BwenhaNjdyd0UyVzhmZzcwIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2Zvcm1zLmdsZVxcXC9hRlZCMUpkQjhTU21laWNkOFwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjBiMDYyMTQ0YjRjNjRkM2Q4ZWM3OGFlOGFkZjQ1ZmNiXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiN2E0NWIyMWI3Y2FmMTY0YzBhM2M1ZmMzNzBlYjgxYmMzZDhlN2NlMFwiXX0ifQ


 

 

 

Book Dress Up Day (optional) - Friday, March 3rd, 2023 

• Students should be holding physical copy of book they are dressing up as. We suggest 

students to borrow a book from the library. 

• Please donate 1 used or new book to PTA on March 3rd 

• Even if you don’t dress up, you can still donate book to PTA 

• You can donate more than 1 book  

Please don’t hesitate to email Ms. Lau at macy.lau@kjs.edu.hk if you have any questions.  

Kind regards, 

Library team 

 

mailto:macy.lau@kjs.edu.hk

